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EACP Committee

From: Kelly King
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 4:08 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: FW: East Maui water lease

 
 
With Aloha, 
 
Office of Council Chair Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 7th Fl 
Wailuku HI  96793 
mauicounty.us 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Valerie Lasciak <valerielasciak@me.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 6:04 PM 
To: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: East Maui water lease 
 
I think that the entire system needs inspection. The parts that need to be fixed fixed . The lease 
should not be granted with violations and allow them to persist. 
I  think they should be granted an interim lease until a call out to those that might be interested on the 
Island, get informed and can apply. My first choice is the right be granted to the County. There is 
revenue to be made above and beyond the loan repayment. 
The lack of adequate water to Nahiku Taro farmers needs to be addressed.  
I do not believe that a company outside of Maui, who must show economic gain to satisfy their 
investors is an appropriate company to grant a lease to. We have been colonized for too long to make 
the same mistake. 
Valerie Lasciak 
831 566-1665 
Valerielasciak@yahoo.com 
Sent from my iPhone 


